
From: Sheona Devine 

Sent: 01 June 2018 16:01 

To: Young, Tony 

Subject: Re: 2018/1543/A - 125 Shaftesbury Avenue 

Tony, 

Thanks for your email. I confirm that the maximum proposed illumination of the sign to the top of 

the canopy is 400cd/m. 

Hope this is satisfactory. If you need anything else, please get back to me. 

Regards 

Sheona 

 


